Keri O'Brien

From: John Martini <jm@johnmartini.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 12:19 PM
To: City Clerk External E-Mail

Cc: Teri Johnston

Subject: City meeting.

Dear Mayor and Commissioners,

| am writing to request a delay in the hearing for the Mallory Square pier extension. This appears to fly in the face of the
voters will and | request all discussion on this subject be postponed so as to not influence adversely the state
legislatures attempt to override our very strongly supported cruise ship policy.

Thanks,

John Martini



